
 

13th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week we have enjoyed performing our class Eisteddfod song and dance 

for the whole school!  In Maths we learned about coins, practising naming 

coins from 1p to £2 and ordering the coins by value.  It would be great if you 

could reinforce this at home.  We have started drawing and painting mum 

portraits for our Mothering Sunday service.  In R.E. we wrote Lent promises 

to hang on our Lenten Promise tree. Yesterday, Mrs Jones came in to teach us 

some Welsh games that she has learnt in university and we had lots of fun! 

Alison from Beach Academy Wales came today to teach us about starfish and 

creatures we can see at the beach. 

 

Nursery and Reception will be leading the Mothering Sunday Service at St 

Bridget’s Church on Sunday 30th March at 11.00am.  Please bring your child to 

the church at 10.45am dressed in school uniform.  We are starting to organise 

the service and speaking parts so we would be grateful if you would return 

the slip sent home with your child last week as soon as possible.  If you have 

mislaid the slip you can just tell us. 

 

On Thursday 3rd April we will be taking the children to Amelia Farm Trust as 

part of our topic, Paws, Claws and Whiskers.  Mrs Willows will be sending out 

more information and the cost soon via ParentPay.  We would be grateful for 

3 volunteers to supervise a group of children each.  If more than 3 people 

volunteer, priority will be given to those who could not attend the last trip. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!  

 

Best Wishes,   

 

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins 

 

 

 


